
 

 

 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
 

MEETING DATE: May 15, 2017 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Work Session Discussion of Possible Development of 
Attendance Zone Policy. 
 
PRESENTER:  Dr. Derek Citty, Superintendent 
 
ALIGNS TO BOARD GOAL(S):  #3 – Parents/Community – Parents and 
members of the community shall have meaningful opportunities to 
communicate and participate in the educational processes of the District. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: During the fall and winter of the current 
school year, Trustees and Administration redrew the elementary 
attendance zones. This work was necessary due to the addition of Walsh 
Elementary slated to open in August of 2017. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION(S): Administration would like to 
solicit feedback from Trustees related to development of a board policy that 
would provide direction to staff when the district faces another redraw of 
attendance zones. 
 
This feedback will be used to provide direction going forward as to whether 
or not policy should be developed to address this task. 
 
FISCAL NOTE: There is no known impact to the 2016-17 budget related to 
this work session item. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMENDATION:  There is no recommendation 
related to this discussion-only item. 


